DAVID W. BROWN COUNSEL

Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Mashington, D.C. 20515

NEW YORK OFFICE: ROOM 3139 26 FEDERAL PLAZA PHONE: 212-264-1066

WASHINGTON OFFICE: 1223 LONGWORTH OFFICE BUILDING PHONE: 202-225-2436

July 21, 1969

Dr. J. Lederberg Genetics Department Stanford University Stanford, California

Dear Br. Lederberg:

Thank you for your inquiry about H.R. 7214, my federal privacy act. This bill has been referred to subcommittee and should be scheduled for hearings shortly.

I am enclosing a copy of the bill which you requested and also a speech which I made on the Floor of the House on this bill.

Once again thank you for your concern.

Sincerely,

Edward I. Koch

EIK:as

- Auf much